The Investment committee of the Harwinton Library Board of Trustees met Wed. September 252013 at
7pm

Present were: Dave Christensen, Tom Bott, Ted Weingart, Richard Agoston, Lisa Cianciola, Gary Franzi
and librarian Stasia Motuzick.

The investment accounts were reviewed and a history of converting to town management was
explained.

It was decided that all funds would have the same percentage allotment in the future.

Committee members will be investigating investments options and meet again.
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